
Editorial Board  
Date: September 17, 2012 
 
To Dr. V. N. Maurya 
University of Pune  

A Letter of Appointment 
 
Dear Dr. V. N. Maurya 
 
It is indeed a pleasure to announce you appointment as an editor of Open Journal of 
Optimization (OJOp). By accepting appointment, your name will appear in the 
member list of “Editorial Board” on each issue cover of the journal as well as its 
website. The appointment is initially for one year and to commence on September 17, 
2012. Your term may be renewed for up to two additional years or so if you and the 
Editorial Board agree. 
 
As an editorial board member, you will be expected to:  
 
 Recommend high quality papers for publication in OJOp 

 Call for papers from your acquaintances  

 Help to review submitted manuscripts or recommend referees to OJOp 

 Promote OJOp at relevant conferences and other public events. 

 

If you accept the appointment subject to the above terms, please sign one copy of this 

letter and return the scanned version via email to us not later than September 25, 2012.  

 
OJOp Editorial Board 
E-mail: ojop@scirp.org 
Scientific Research Publishing (www.scirp.org) 

 
 
I hereby agree to the terms of my employment set forth above. 
 
Your signature: 

 
Date:  
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